
Climate Conversations:
An Evening of Digging Deeper

Bethlehem Lutheran Church invites you to 
participate in an interfaith dialogue presented by 
Minnesota Interfaith Power & Light

Research shows that 70% of Americans 
believe in climate change, but less than a third 

ever talk about it. Letʼs break the silence!

Join us as we explore how it works to really 
engage in a conversation about our hopes and 
dreams for the future. Learn to listen and hear many 
different perspectives about climate change. Share 
your vision of how we can be stronger together.

Thursday, October 30
6:30 - 8:30 pm

Bethlehem Lutheran Church
4310 County Rd 137

St. Cloud, MN

Looking forward to a rich night of 
conversations and learning!

For more information, contact Julia (julia@mnipl.org) 
or Doug (gjersetw@yahoo.com)


